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SB 1529A appears to expand the list of those who can declare a "health emergency" 

which used to be authorized for the governor. OHA is unelected and unaccountable 

to the voters. It already has too much power. Do you see why people are losing faith 

in government? THIS BILL NEEDS TO BE DEEP SIXED. 


